
 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 and 4 Music Event - Tuesday 28th March at Derby 

Cathedral.  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We are excited to be writing to you as a group of DDAT (Derbyshire 

Diocesan Academy Trust) schools in South Derbyshire:  

Loscoe Church of England Primary School and Nursery 

St Laurence Church of England Primary School  

Sale and Davy Church of England Primary School and Nursery  

Scargill Church of England Primary School  

 

Your child is invited to take part in a singing event which will include a 

performance with all schools at Derby Cathedral on Tuesday 28th March 

2023 at 11am. There is no cost for parents for this event. Parental consent 

will be required via ParentPay. 

 

The children are currently working with the Derbyshire Music Partnership to 

learn an exciting repertoire of songs which they practice in school. This 

includes singing in parts and harmony. We will perform these together at 

the Cathedral.   

 

Transport will be on a coach for children.  Arrival timings and home times 

will be the same.   

We will leave school promptly at 9am so please ensure your child arrives at 

school on time. This will allow for a rehearsal prior to the performance. 

 



 

 

The event will finish at approximately 12.15pm so we will return to school 

slightly later for lunch.   

 

The school will organise for children to have a healthy snack and drink so 

children do not need to take anything with them.   

 

We have a limited number of seats available for parents. These will be sent 

home nearer the time.  We can only allocate one ticket per child. There will 

be no charge for tickets. 

 

We are really looking forward to coming together for a large performance 

with other schools.  It has not been possible to do this during COVID times 

and to be performing together at The Cathedral will be, we hope, an 

experience which the children will remember for a long time.   

 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Hallsworth 
Head of School 
Scargill CE Primary School 

 


